
                                                                                                     
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

March 17, 2016 

 

 

 

***DWI SPOT CHECK NOTICE*** 
 

 

On Friday, March 18th, 2016 members of the Regional Traffic Team (Naugatuck, 
Middlebury and Watertown Police Departments) will be conducting a DWI Spot Check in 
Naugatuck between the hours of 1830-0230 hours.  This event will take place at the 
intersection of South Main St. and High St. 
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